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Parish Clerk 

From: Council Audits <councilaudits@bdo.co.uk>

Sent: 19 May 2025 16:24

To: Parish Clerk 

Cc: Council Audits

Subject: RE: ST KEYNE & TREWIDLAND PARISH COUNCIL | exemption certificate

Dear John 
   
Thank you for submitting AGAR 2 for St Keyne & Trewidland Parish Council.  
   
I acknowledge receipt of your exemption certificate for 2024-25.  
   
No further information is required.  Providing no correspondence is received from local electors during the period 
for the exercise of public rights you will next hear from us towards the end of March 2026.   
  
Kind regards 
  
Anya 
  
ANYA PELLS  
SSC Assistant, Business Support Hub 
anya.pells@bdo.co.uk  
  
For and on behalf of BDO LLP 
First Floor, Franciscan House 
51 Princes Street 
Ipswich, IP1 1UR 
  
New address for all our correspondence: 
BDO LLP (Ipswich) 
5 Temple Square, Temple Street 
Liverpool L2 5RH 
www.bdo.co.uk 
  

From: Parish Clerk <clerk@stkeynetrewidlandpc.org.uk>  

Sent: 19 May 2025 14:50 

To: Council Audits <councilaudits@bdo.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: ST KEYNE & TREWIDLAND PARISH COUNCIL | exemption certificate 

  

Attention: This email originated outside BDO LLP. Please be extra vigilant when 

opening attachments or clicking links. 

  

With compliments 

  
John Hesketh 

Parish Clerk & RFO 

Lambest Cottage 

Menheniot 
Cornwall PL14 3RE 

  
01579-342437 

clerk@stkeyneandtrewidlandparish.gov.uk 


